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May 18, 2020, 

Hello, this is the Stockton Unified School District calling to inform you that the College Board 
has made an important change that will help ensure your student can submit their upcoming 
AP exam.  A small proportion of students taking AP exams encountered technical difficulties 
that prevented submission of their exam.  

College Board has updated the submission process for the remainder of testing (beginning 
May 18th through the makeup window, scheduled in June). The backup email submission 
process will only be available for students unable to submit in the standard process. An 
email must be sent immediately following the exam. Students can access instructions on 
the “We Did Not Receive your Response” page and will be provided a unique email address 
to submit their exam. 

Students who can submit their exam via the standard process will not receive this e-
mail.  Students who cannot submit their test and cannot reply to the College Board’s back 
up email submission will need to request a make-up exam. 

Visit the College Board’s website at cb.org/coronavirusAP to find the complete exam 
schedule and to learn more.  

Please follow up with your student’s AP Teacher or school Principal if you would like more 
information. 

Thank you for your time, 

 
Dr. John E. Deasy, Superintendent 
 

https://apcoronavirusupdates.collegeboard.org/?excmpid=vt-00266

